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DowElanco

DURSBAN*

READY-TO-USE HOUSEHOLD INSECTICIDE

CONTAINS CHLORPYRIFOS

DOMESTIC

FLAMMABLE

DANGER      POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

GUARANTEE:
CHLORPYRIFOS..............0.5%

REG.NO. 15886 PCP ACT

NET CONTENTS: 4.55 L

DowElanco Canada Inc.
                       17705 Leslie Street

   Newmarket, Ontario
L3Y 3E3

                         (416) 830-5829

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  MAY BE FATAL IF
SWALLOWED.  MAY BE ABSORBED THROUGH SKIN.  MAY BE INJURIOUS TO
EYES AND SKIN.  

Do not take internally.  Do not get in eyes or on skin or
clothing.  Wash thoroughly after handling.  Wash contaminated
clothing before reuse.  Flush contaminated eyes with plenty of
water and seek medical attention.  Avoid prolonged breathing of
vapours and spray mist.  Store away from food, feedstuffs and
domestic water supplies.  Do not spray ornamental or edible
plants.  Store and use away from open flame and heat.  Do not use
in animal buildings or poultry houses.



FIRST AID:  This product contains petroleum distillates; if
swallowed do not induce vomiting.  Call Poison Control Centre and
seek prompt medical attention.  Flush contaminated eyes and skin
with plenty of water, and for eyes get prompt medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase
inhibitor.  Treat symptomatically.  Atropine is by injection only
is an antidote.  Contains petroleum distillate solvent.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Apply this product as it is purchased.  DO
NOT mix with water or oil.

Insect Pests Indoors:  To control cockroaches, ants, crickets,
earwigs, firebrats, fleas, silverfish, sowbugs, spiders and Brown
Dog ticks, apply this product as a coarse spray or with a paint
brush to localized areas where pests are found, including dark
corners of rooms and closets, cracks and crevices in walls, along
baseboards, beneath and behind sinks, stoves, refrigerators and
cabinets and around plumbing and other installations.  Apply to
point of runoff, approximately 5L/100 m2.

For Carpet Beetles:  Apply along baseboards and edges of
carpeting, under carpets, rugs or furniture, in closets and on
shelves.  Repeat when pests reappear, but not more than once
every 2 months.

NOTE:  A period of 4 to 7 days is usually required for maximum
effect on cockroaches.

USE PRECAUTIONS:

WARNING:  Do not allow spray to contact food, feedstuffs, and
water supplies.  Thoroughly wash dishes and food handling
utensils with soap and water if they become contaminated by
application of this product.  Do not allow children or pets to
contact treated surfaces.  Cover or remove all food before
spraying.  Remove pets and cover fish bowls(tanks) before
spraying.

This product contains an oil base spray solution.  DO NOT use as
a general coverage spray in homes.  Care should be exercised to
ensure against staining of wall coverings or floor coverings with
use of this product.  DO NOT use around open flames or sources of
heat.

DISPOSAL:  Do not reuse empty container.  Dispose of empty
container with household garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and, subject thereto, the buyer



assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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